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Comments: To Whom it May Concern, 

I am in favor of the new Eagle-Vail trail extension westward to the base of Beaver Creek.  I live just around the

corner of the current western end point and there is no good parking there for people.  It would take a load off of

our neighborhood to have the extension, which would have better access from the Avon area and parking in the

summer at the free lots of Beaver Creek.  

Also, this would make it safer and more fun for bikers and hikers to continue their loops on the trail vs. crossing

highway 6 to the bike path.  

 

Thank you for your time.


